JENNINGS RANDOLPH, W. VA. CLAIBORNE PELL, R.I. EDWARD M. KENNEDY, MASS. GAYLORD NELSON, WIS THOMAS F. EAGLETON, MO.
ALAN CRANSTON, CALIF.
DONALD W. RIEGLE, JR., MICH.
HOWARD M. METZENBAUM, OHIO

HARRISON A. WILLIAMS, JR., N.J., CHAIRMAN RICHARD S. SCHWEIKER, PA.
JACOB K. JAYITS, N.Y.
ROBERT T. STAFFORD, VT.
ORRIN G. HATCH, UTAM
WILLIAM L. ARMSTRONG, COLO.
GORDON J. HUMPHREY, N.H.

United States Senate

COMMITTEE ON HUMAN RESOURCES WASHINGTON, D.C. 20510

April 18, 1979



Joshua Lederberg, President The Rockefeller University 1230 York Avenue New York, New York 10021

Dear Joshua,

STEPHEN J. PARADISE, GENERAL COUNSEL AND STAFF DIRECTOR

MARJORIE M. WHITTAKER, CHIEF CLERK

I hope this note finds you in good health, settled in your new post, enjoying New York, yet still with great affection for California.

I appreciate your further thoughts on the recombinant DNA issue and trust the new regulations are satisfactory to the scientific community while still safeguarding the health and safety of the public. Indeed, this was a tough matter to wrestle with, and I hope time proves a good decision was made.

It was great hearing from you. Congratulations in your new post and keep in touch.

Cordially

called 12/6/79
re agenj